
 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF BROOKLYN 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION  

 

SITE WALK 

Tuesday, September 28, 2021 

5:00 p.m. CANCELLED due to inclement weather. 

  

Site Walk will be rescheduled during the October 6th regular 

meeting of the Planning & Zoning Commission.  

 

Starting at the end of Louise Berry Drive 

 

SP 21-002 Special Permit Application 

for Multi-Family Development  

Proposal to construct 51 condominium units on the south side of 

Louise Berry Drive (Assessor’s Map 33, Lot 19), 13.5 acres, R-30 

Zone, Applicant: Shane Pollack.  

 

 

Note: The walk is intended to help Planning and Zoning Commissioners understand 

the development proposal. Members of the public are allowed to attend, but no 

testimony or discussion will be allowed during the site walk.  

 

Members of the public who would like to provide written testimony to the 

Commission may forward their comments to j.roberson@brooklynct.org or to Jana 

Roberson, Dir. of Community Development/Town Planner at 69 South Main Street 

Brooklyn, CT 06234 anytime until the Public Hearing is closed. 

 

The continuation of the Public Hearing is scheduled for Tuesday October 19, 2021 at 

6:30 p.m. at the Brooklyn Middle School Auditorium, 119 Gorman Road, Brooklyn, 

CT. 
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